
Off,ce of the BIshop 

Rev Thomas Maloney 
Chmch of the Epiphany 
1006 E. College Avenue 
Nonnal, IL 61726 

Dear Tom, 

Diocesan Chancery 
607 N E M"dlson Avenue 

Post Office Box 1406 

P eorta IIhnols 61655 

Telephone 309-671-1550 

FAX '309-671-5079 

June 27, 2000 
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Just a note to thank you for the wonderful dmner at Jim's. Mark and I enjoyed it immensely. 
I surely hope that you can join us on Crete. The llotel is Porto Elounda Mare. We'will be aniving 
on August 24 and departl!lg on August 31 " ".1 l _L. '" 

With kindest personal regards, I am 

JJM/epp 

Sincerely in the Lord, 

aJ Mos1~hn J. Myers 
BISHOP OF PEORIA 
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R6455 
D-0123 
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